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Mr Chairman

I have to honour to speak on behalf of the Africa Group on the
organisation of work of the first part of the resumed sixty-eight
session of the Fifth Committee.

Mr Chairman

Allow me to welcome all colleagues, Secretariat, Members of the
Bureau, and last, but not least, you Mr Chairman, back. I hope
that we all enjoyed the well deserved break and that we are
rejuvenated to continue with our very important work. We would
also like to thank you Mr Chairman, in particular, but also the
Members of the Bureau and the Secretariat, for the commitment
shown during the Main Session of the 5th Committee which was
held last year.

Mr Chairman

The Africa Group aligns itself with the statement as delivered by
(the Plurinational State of) Bolivia on behalf of the Group of 77
and China.  We would also like to take this opportunity to
congratulate them on their assumption of the Chair of the G77
and China and wish to assure them of the Africa Group's support
during their tenure.

Mr Chairman

We only have one month for this Session and it is the Africa
Group's sincere desire to complete our task within the time frame
allocated to this session.  It is trusted that the negotiations will
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again be conducted in good faith and as part of an inter-






